
From: Carter, Eric, Cllr  

Sent: 31 January 2017 12:24 
To: Programme Officer 

Subject: RE: Telford & Wrekin Matter 4 - New Document 

Hi Tina-I hope this does not try to get in the way of the retail park proposed for Audley Avenue, 
Newport which is accepted by all Newport organisations such as Newport Regeneration Partnership, 
Newport Town Council, Newport Chamber of Commerce and is also a key part of the Newport Plan 
document issued in 2014 showing the support of 2/3rds of the electorate in support of edge of town 
retail in Newport. 

This development will NOT affect the town centre and als will provide the jobs we desperately need . 

Regards 

Cllr Eric Carter 
Telford & Wrekin Council 
Secretary 
English Region National Association of Councillors 
(07852 239957) 
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